
 
 
 
  

 

Naseby Parish Council meet on the first 

Thursday of each month (excluding 

January and August). All meetings are 

held at the Methodist Church, Gynwell, at 

7:00pm. 

Please check the monthly meeting 

agendas on the Parish Council website. 

All agendas and minutes can be accessed 

via www.naseby.org, including the parish 

notice board located on School Lane. 
 

CONTACT US: 

Josie Flavell  

Clerk to Naseby Parish Council 

E: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

T: 07471 134 931 

 

 

Naseby News is our very own village  

newsletter paid for by Naseby Parish  

Council. All contributions of interesting  

village news, are gratefully received and 

thank you to those who provided articles  

for this edition. 

It costs as little as £7.50 to advertise  

your business. All funds received from  

advertising will go towards printing costs. 

Contact Josie Flavell, Parish Clerk, for  

more details  

tel: 07471 134931 or email:  

clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 
A big THANK YOU goes out to Liz Capell and her helpers for  

delivering the ‘Naseby News’. If you are able to help our  

volunteer delivery team, please contact the Parish Clerk. 

 

 

 MEMBERS OF  

NASEBY PC 
 

Cllr Paul Reedman 

Chairman 

Street Lighting 

Play Area 

Cllr Stephen Davies 

Vice Chairman 

Speed Signs 

Play Area 

 

Cllr David Hall 

Play Area 

Mowing Warden 

Cllr Antonia Collins 

Tree & Footpath 

Warden 

Village Hall Rep. 

Cllr David Brodala 

Police Liaison Officer 
 

Cllr Margaret Anderson 

Welcome Booklet 

Josie Flavell  

Clerk/RFO 

Newsletter 

Highways 

Lyn Dyett 

(Volunteer) 

Defibrillator 

 

 

Christmas Puzzle Answers 
David, Susan, Sheila, 

Martha, Donald, Pauline, 
George, Dorothy, Dora, 

Michael, Margaret, 
Marlon, Stephen, Bernard, 

and Walter. 

http://www.naseby.org/
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WHAT’S INSIDE: 
 

• Meet Your Council 

• Neighbourhood 
Development Plan 

• Naseby W.I. 

• Church Clean Up! 

• Police and Fire 

• Parish Council Meeting 
Dates 

• Councillor Recruitment 

• Bus Routes 59/60 Update 

• Outdoor Gym Update 

• Naseby Book Exchange 

• A14 Junction 1 
Warehousing Planning 
Application Update 

• West Northants Customer 
Service Drop-in Centres 

• Christmas Carols 

• Christmas Puzzle 

• Adverts 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



  

MEET YOUR COUNCIL! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Paul Reedman 
Chairman 

Steve Davies 
Vice Chairman 

Dave Hall 
Councillor 

David Brodala 
Councillor 

Margaret Anderson 
Councillor 

Josie Flavell 
Parish Clerk 

Antonia Collins 
Councillor 



  

 



 
  

 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
 
Please see the below for the list of dates for the forthcoming Parish Council 
meetings. 
 
These meetings are held on the first Thursday of every month with the 
exception of January and August. 
 
The meeting venue is the Methodist Chapel on Gynwell, with all meetings 
starting at 7:00pm.   
 
You are welcome to attend any meeting and make representations against 
items on the agenda. 
 

▪ 7th December 

▪ January 2024 – no meeting 

▪ 1st February 2024 

▪ 7th March 2024 

▪ 4th April 2024 

▪ 2nd May 2024 

▪ 6th June 2024 

▪ 4th July 2024 

▪ 5th September 2024 

▪ 3rd October 2024 

▪ 7th November 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

OUTDOOR GYM UPDATE 
 

 

I am pleased to be able to report that the Kelmarsh Windfarm 
Community Benefit Trust has awarded £7,000 to the scheme to set 
up an outdoor gym on the Village Hall playing field. This donation 
goes a significant way to raising the funds needed.  I’m very grateful 
to the Trust for the donation.  
 
An application has been made to the National Lottery’s community 
fund for the remaining £10,000. The outcome is expected later in 
the new year. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT  
PLAN - UNDERWAY! 
 

The preparation of a Naseby Neighbourhood Development  
Plan is underway! 
 

Over 50 people attended a public meeting held in the  
Methodist Chapel on the 19th of September. The guest speaker,  
Gary Kirk from local planning consultants Yourlocale, explained what a 
Neighbourhood Plan is and its importance to Naseby in being able to have control 
over the type, amount, and location of future development. This is particularly 
important in light of West Northamptonshire Council’s programme to adopt a new 
Local Plan in 2026 which will replace the current Daventry Local Plan which was 
originally envisaged to last until 2029. 
 

At the meeting, residents were invited to join a steering committee and become 
actively involved in the preparation of the Neighbourhood Plan and a number did 
just that! 
 

The initial meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Policy Advisory Committee took 
place on Monday October 23rd October and was attended by 20 residents plus 
Gary Kirk of Yourlocale, who has been appointed as a consultant advisor engaged 
by the Parish Council. 
 

The initial steering committee meeting was chaired by Stephen Davies, Vice 
Chairman of the Parish Council, but Mark Clement agreed to chair future meetings 
which will be held approximately every 6 weeks in the Chapel. The next meeting 
will be on Monday 4th December at 7.00pm. 
 

The overall preparation programme for our neighbourhood plan through to its 
adoption by West Northants Council, will take about two years but the main work 
by residents should be completed in the first year. Activities will include circulating 
a questionnaire to all properties, organising two open days, small groups of 
residents working on different themes such as housing, landscape and important 
views, historic areas requiring protection etc., and writing the neighbourhood plan 
policies and documents. 
 

The plan prepared by Naseby will be subject to consultation by a whole range of 
stakeholders and vetting by an independent expert appointed by West Northants 
Council to ensure it complies with both the Local Plan and National planning 
guidance. 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Naseby Neighbourhood Plan
Bringing the Community Together



  

 

The final action will be for the plan to be subject to a referendum of Naseby 
residents who are registered to vote. A simple majority is necessary for the plan 
to be approved (50% of votes cast + 1). 
 

Once adopted by West Northants Council, planning applications within Naseby 
will be judged against the Neighbourhood Plan and the Local Plan. 
 

Following an application by the Parish Council, the Naseby parish boundary has 
been registered by West Northants Council as the Neighbourhood Plan boundary. 
 

An initial grant of £10,000 of Government funding has been approved which will 
cover the majority of the fees of consultant Yourlocale and up to £8,000 of 
further assistance will be also available to cover advice from external consultants 
on a range of technical issues. 
 

The Parish Council selected Yourlocale as advisors because they have an 
extensive track record in the East Midlands of leading parishes through the 
neighbourhood plan process.  
 
 

 

 

Naseby Inset Map 



 
  

EVENT DATES & INFORMATION 

 
 

December 

3rd Dec – Tree Lighting Event at All Saints Church 4pm 

6th Dec – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

7th Dec – Parish Council Meeting – Methodist Church at 7:00pm 

10th Dec – All Saints Church CLEAN UP DAY at 2pm 

10th Dec – Church Christmas Carols – All Saints Church 6pm 

13th Dec – West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
                  Brixworth Village Hall 3:30pm  -4:00pm 

17th Dec – Naseby Window Trail and Christmas Fayre 
                 Village Hall at 3pm 

29th Dec – Sleeping Beauty at Village Hall 

30th Dec – Sleeping Beauty at Village Hall 
 

January 2024 

3rd Jan – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

11th Jan – W.I. Event - Christmas Entertainment 

16th Jan – West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
                 Crick Old School 3:00pm - 4:30pm 
 

February 2024 

7th Feb – Naseby Coffee Morning – Methodist Church at 10am 

8th Feb – W.I. Event - The Teamwork Trust (local charity) 

 

March 2024 

5th Mar – West Northants Council Custom Service Drop-in centre 
               Crick Old School 3:00pm - 4:30pm 

14th Mar – W.I. Event – Women who makes us laugh! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 



 

 

 
NASEBY BOOK EXCHANGE 
 
It’s been a great Autumn for the Exchange with lots of new books 
going in and quite a bit of turnover. The novels are the most  
popular by far, especially the paperbacks – so many of us don’t 
like hardback books for some reason! The range of novels is huge, from 
bloodcurdling Scandi noir murders, and ‘cosy murder mysteries’, to literary 
classics, popular novels, and the latest bestsellers. It’s always interesting to see 
what people in the village have been reading.  
 
The children’s section is always well-used and it’s nice to think that the little 
ones of the village will have some of their first experiences of books by choosing 
a book in the Naseby shed. We all have favourite books when we are children 
and it’s lovely to actually own the books and keep them if we want to. The 
Exchange idea is ‘take one, leave one’ but there’s plenty of books to go around 
so keeping one is never a problem. 
 
You might notice above the door of the shed is a Little Free Library sign, which 
means we are part of the network of LFLs across the world. They are 
predominantly in the US and it’s always interesting to see what their issues are 
as book providers in American communities. Their stories, campaigns, and 
photographs on their website littlefreelibrary.org are always inspiring. You can 
also see if you can find the Naseby LFL on their map of the world while you’re 
there. We quite definitely aren’t a ‘library’ in the usual sense of the word 
though, as we don’t want the books returned!  
 
There are lots of other book exchanges around us now – Welford, Guilsborough, 
Spratton and lots of other places have them. So, if you have a sort out and need 
to get rid of a lot of books, please spread them around and also remember the 
charity book shops in Harborough who welcome donations. Keep the books 
moving in Naseby and take, pass on, or keep. Comment or follow on Facebook 
page Nasebybookexchange.  
 

Happy reading, Naseby! 
 

Naseby Book Exchange 
 
 

 

 



  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

POLICE AND FIRE 
 

I am David Brodala, the Parish Councillor with responsibility for liaison  
with the Police and Fire Service. On your behalf I attend a regular group  
from across Northamptonshire who meet with the Police, Fire and Crime 
Commissioner Stephen Mold to make sure I am up to date with what is happening in 
our area and across Northamptonshire in general. 
 

Police News 

One of the first things I did was to meet with our local neighbourhood Police Officer, 
and for those who have not already met him, I would like to take this opportunity to 
introduce him to you and to tell you what help he has offered to provide for our 
residents.  
 

His name is Lee Stevens, and he joined the Brixworth Neighbourhood Policing Team 
in October 2022 after Policing for 15 years in Central Northampton. He has a 
forward-thinking attitude and thoroughly enjoys the different pace of this busy area. 
His team of Officers and Community Support Officers has been building up numbers 
for the last year and is now nearly up to full strength. His aim is to address issues and 
concerns you have and to make all residents feel safe, to reduce crime and the fear 
of crime. 
 

Lee has offered to come to the village and meet residents and would be happy to 
give talks to any groups on crime prevention, personal safety, neighbourhood watch 
and alert and any other village issues you may wish to discuss.  
 

When we met, he particularly stressed that he would like you to report all crimes, no 
matter how small, as this helps him and his team to build up a picture of what is 
happening in the area.  
 

If you see Lee or his team out and about, why not give them a wave? 
Lee is based in Daventry and can be contacted at lee.stevens@northants.police.uk. 
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At the last meeting with the Commissioner, he 
highlighted the work the police have been doing to 
reduce the number of accidents police cars have. This 
work has led to savings of over £750,000 per year, 
money that can be reinvested in other areas, meaning 
more cars can be on patrol as they are spending less time 
in the garage.  
 

Strangely the cars with the most incidents were not, as you may think, high speed 
patrol cars but cars that are part of the neighbourhood police team undertaking 
slow manoeuvres – watch out Lee!! 
 

As well as the Naseby team growing to full strength, the numbers of Neighbourhood 
Police in Northamptonshire has risen from 50 in 2016 to over 118 to date with 150 
planned by the end of the year, as the Commissioner sees this as a key area to 
support in the future.  

Fire News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner Stephen Mold believes Northamptonshire Fire 
and Rescue Service has now proved itself as a stable and improving organisation. 
The Service moved to the governance of the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
back in 2019, and although it is still the third-lowest funded Fire and Rescue Service 
in the country, it now has an annual budget that is almost £8million more than when 
the PFCC took it on four years ago. 
 

A major focus upon first taking on the governance was also to look at areas that 
HMICFRS – which inspects police and fire services – had raised concerns about. By 
2020, more fire appliances were regularly available to respond to incidents, and 
response times were improved after new scrutiny and management arrangements 
were put in place. 
 

At its last inspection, His Majesty’s Inspectorate of Fire and Rescue Services graded 
Northamptonshire as good for efficiency and effectiveness, and there are more 
wholetime firefighters, with an increase from 242 to 254, with regular recruitment 
underway to ensure that number still remains stable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Fire News Continued… 
A major programme of £10million capital investment has transformed the Service, 
giving firefighters modern equipment, such as wildfire backpacks on every appliance 
to tackle new and emerging safety risks across the county. 
 

At the time of governance transfer, most vehicles in the fleet had reached or were 
reaching the end of their life. Investment has been made in eight new, next 
generation fire appliances, and a 42-metre turntable ladder that will improve the 
Service’s ability to work at height. 
 

It means that by next year, more than 40 per cent of the operational fire fleet will 
have been replaced. 
 

This not only ensures firefighters have the best possible equipment to keep the 
county safe, but it looks to the future, with large-scale residential and commercial 
developments happening across Northamptonshire. 
 

The capital programme has also invested in improving welfare and changing facilities 
at a host of fire stations, giving firefighters and fire staff better conditions in which to 
carry out their work. A review is also being undertaken to ensure the future fire 
estate is sustainable and more environmentally friendly. 
 

And behind-the-scenes, significant upgrades are being made in many of the IT 
systems that staff use, helping to further improve efficiency and evidence-based 
work. 
 

Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, Stephen Mold, said: “When I took over 
governance of NFRS the aim was to get us into a position where we could stabilise 
our finances and then be able to invest. 
 

“We are on a really positive journey; we’ve been able to replace essential equipment 
and recruit firefighters and modernise to meet the challenges of keeping our growing 
community safe into the future.” 

David Brodala 
david.brodalanpc@outlook.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  



  

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

NASEBY WOMENS’ INSTITUTE 
 
Naseby W.I. continues to meet on the second Thursday  
of the month in Naseby Chapel, at 7.30pm. Guests are always 
welcome. 

On December 14th we are having a Christmas sing-along with the 
amazing Rebecca Schneider. This promises to be a festive and fun 
filled evening. Rebecca can get you singing even if you think you 
can’t! 

Do come along and join us if you like Christmas Carols. Light 
refreshments will be served. All welcome, Men too ! 

We have a lovely Programme planned for 2024, including Steve 
Pateman, who will be talking about his business which inspired the 
Film “Kinky Boots.” 

Contact me or one of The Committee if you would like a copy of the 
Programme. 

Liz Capell (Secretary) 

         
 

Monthly Meetings are held in 
       Naseby Methodist Chapel at 7.30pm  

       on the second Thursday of each month 
 
 

www.naseby. or 
Northamptonshire Federation Office 

WI House, 71 Park View 
Moulton, Northampton NN3 7UZ 

Tel: 01604 646055 
Email: admin@ncfwi.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.naseby/
mailto:admin@ncfwi.org.uk


  

NASEBY WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
PROGRAMME 2023/24 
 
 

December 14 2023 
Christmas ‘Sing- a- Long’ 
Leader: Rebecca Schneider 
Come along and sing!! 
 

January 11 2024 
Christmas Entertainment! 
Entertainer: David Tomkins 
‘Look out! He’s behind you!! 
 

February 8 2024 
The Teamwork Trust 
Speaker: Victoria Bell 
A local charity that works  
with and supports adults 
 

March 14 2024 
Ladies Who Make us Laugh! 
Speaker: John Wood 
Comedians both young and old who we will remember! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL ACTIVITIES 
 

January/ February: Winter Meal TBC 
 

▪ BOOK CLUB 
▪ LUNCH CLUB 
▪ WALKING GROUP 

             

 



  

UPDATE - PLANNING APPLICATION FOR 3 LARGE 
WAREHOUSES - A14 JUNCTION 1 
Planning Application: WND/2023/0148 
 
This planning application is within Cold Ashby parish, close to the boundary 
with Naseby and is for 3 large warehouses on the site of a former landfill tip.  
 

Other details shown on the drawings include a petrol filling station, coffee 
drive thru, fast food drive thru and hot food restaurant but are not part of the 
application. These elements received planning permission many years ago 
and although not constructed their permission is still valid. 
 

Following the public meeting in the Methodist Chapel on the 4th of April, 
Naseby Parish Council submitted objections as also did Cold Ashby and 
Welford Parish Councils.  
 

In general objections related to the lack of need for more warehouses, non-
compliance with the Daventry Local Plan over locations for warehouses, the 
unsuitability of the site on a former landfill tip, concern over where the 
workforce would come from, the lack of public transport to the site, additional 
traffic and large vehicles adversely affecting all three parishes. 
 

Since the objections were submitted none of the 3 parish councils has 
received any feedback from West Northants Council but the planning 
application has not progressed to a decision and no new documents have 
been placed on the West Northants planning website file for the 3 
warehouses. 
 

The planning position of this application will continue to be monitored. 

 

 



  

59 / 60 BUS SERVICES TO CONTINUE IN 
2024/25 

 
West Northants Council are undertaking a comprehensive review of 
bus services within its area. 
 
Both the 60 service from Naseby to Northampton which runs 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays and 59 service to Market 
Harborough on Tuesdays and Fridays have been classified as rural 
routes which require subsidy, but which are to be maintained or 
enhanced. 
 
It is understood that West Northants will be including subsidy to cover 
the 59 and 60 routes in their overall budget for year 2024/25 which 
starts on 1st of April 2024.  
 
Parishes along the routes of these services including Naseby may still 
have to fund part of the subsidy as they have for a number of years. 

 

 



  

ALL SAINTS CHURCH CLEAN UP! 
 

Saturday 10th December 
 

 
 

A volunteer clean of the inside of the 
church is taking place including, dusting, 

hoovering, and wiping down surfaces. 
 

Meet in the church at 2.00 pm. Please 
bring dusters, dustpans, rubber gloves and 

brushes etc. 
 



 

 

Naseby Churches Together 
You are invited to                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Naseby Methodist Chapel   
Sunday 10th December 

Family Friendly Carol Service 
6pm 

Activities for the children to join in 
Followed by refreshments 

 
All Saints Church 

Sunday 24th December 
Candlelit Carol Service 

6pm 
(Please bring a torch or candle) 

 
All Saints Church 
Christmas Day 
Holy communion 

9:30am 
 

 



  

 



 
 
 
 
  

 

The Postman needs your help in delivering all the letters but can’t work 
out who each letter is for!  

See if you can work out all of the names on each letter and  
who they need to be delivered to! 

Answers to the puzzle can be found on the back page of the newsletter. 

𝓒𝓱𝓻𝓲𝓼𝓽𝓶𝓪𝓼 𝓟𝓾𝔃𝔃𝓵𝓮 



  

WNC CUSTOMER SERVICE  
DROP IN CENTRES 
 
West Northants Council are now running drop-in centres for 
residents to sit face to face with a customer service representative 
and discuss any issues you may have. 
 
The nearest centres to Naseby are Brixworth Village Hall and Crick 
Old School. See below for further information… 

 
Customer services will be at Crick Old School between 
3pm to 4:30pm on the following dates: 

• 16 January 2024 
• 5 March 2024 

 
Address: Crick Old School, Church Street, Crick, NN6 7TP 
For further information please 
contact claire.masters@westnorthants.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 

Customer services will be at Brixworth Village Hall on the 
following dates between 3:30pm to 4:30pm 

• 13 December 
•  

Address: Brixworth Village Hall, Holcot Road, Brixworth, 
NN6 9BS  

For further information please 
contact jan.pearey@westnorthants.gov.uk 

 

 

mailto:claire.masters@westnorthants.gov.uk
mailto:jan.pearey@westnorthants.gov.uk


 
 
  

  

 

 

Call us 

If you can't use our online form, call us on 0300 126 7000. 
Our lines are open: 

Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm 
We are closed on bank holidays. 

Visit us 

View the list of council offices for your area if you need to visit 
us in person. You can also access council services at one of 
our Monthly drop in-sessions across West Northamptonshire. 

Write to us 

Our address for correspondence is: 

West Northamptonshire Council 
The Guildhall 
St Giles Street 
Northampton 
NN1 1DE 

Our registered address is: 

One Angel Square 
Angel Street 
Northampton 
NN1 1ED 

 

 

tel:03001267000
https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/your-council/visiting-us
https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/your-council/monthly-drop-sessions


  

 



  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
  

 

 



 
 
  

 

 

 
 

 

We meet every first Wednesday morning in the month in the 

Methodist Chur We meet every first Wednesday morning in the 

month in the Methodist Church on Church St, everyone is 

welcome and there are toys for our younger visitors. We serve 

delicious homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks and have 

recently started to welcome local small businesses selling and 

gifts. 

It's a great way to get out, meet old and new friends and enjoy 

good company whilst raising funds for both Naseby Churches, 

the Methodist Church and All Saints Parish Church. 

We are always looking for donations of yummy cakes or a hand 

setting up or packing away, so if you are able please join us! If 

you want to contact us for further information or offers of help 

please contact me on 07525842831. Any local small businesses 

who would like to sell goods at the coffee morning can also  

e and there are toys for our younger visitors. We serve delicious 

homemade cakes, hot and cold drinks and 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Naseby Coffee Morning is back after a well-earned break for the 
summer on Wednesday 6th September! As usual, we meet up in the 
Methodist Church, corner of Gynwell and Church Street, on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 10am. Everyone is welcome to come 
along. Currently, we range in age from age 1 to over 90! 
 
We offer delicious homemade cakes, hot drinks, friendship, and a 
good natter, all for the incredible price of £2.00! 
 
We are always looking for donations of cakes and a hand setting up, 
serving, and packing away, so please call Jasmin on 07525 842831 
if you can donate either a cake or a hand. 
 
Proceeds are given to Naseby Churches, All Saints Church of 
England and Naseby methodist Chapel.  
If you are a local crafts person or have a locally based small 
business who would like to sell at one of our Coffee Mornings, give 
us a call!  

See you all soon! 
 

Jasmin, Ruth, Jenny, and the Coffee Morning Team 

 

 Forthcoming Dates 
6th December 
3rd January 2024 
7th February 2024 
  



 

 

 
 

NASEBY’S WHATSAPP GROUPS 
 

Naseby Village: great for asking for help, appeals, 
support, lost/found, donating or selling items, 
recommendations plus village or local events. 

Neighbourhood Watch: purely for alerts about village 
or local crime, concerns, scams or suspicious activity. 

GROUP RULES: Be kind and respectful. No bullying, politics, spam 
or controversial posts. Take conversations outside the group. 

Text: 07739 435744 stating which group you would like to join 

HOUSEHOLD WASTE RECYCLING CENTRES 

 

 

 

 

 BRIXWORTH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 10am to 6pm 
Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday Closed 
Thursday 10am to 6pm 
Friday  10am to 6pm 
Saturday 10am to 6pm 
Sunday  10am to 6pm 
  
Address: Scaldwell Rd, Brixworth, 
Northants, NN6 9YE (8 miles away)  
No appointment needed—site may 
close temporarily during the day to 
disperse queuing traffic obstructing 
the approach roads. Vehicles may 
be asked to return at a later time.  

 
 

 MARKET HARBOROUGH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 9am to 5pm 
Tuesday 9am to 5pm 
Wednesday 9am to 5pm 
Thursday Closed 
Friday  Closed 
Saturday 9am to 5pm 
Sunday  9am to 5pm 
  
Address: Riverside, Market Harboro, 
Leic, LE16 7PT (8 miles away) 
Appointment needed—Vehicles are 
only allowed access to the site with a 
pre-booked online appointment: 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-
now/book-a-waste-site-appointment  

 

 NASBEY HQ  
Opening hours:  
Monday 7am–7.30pm 
Tuesday 7am–7.30pm 
Wednesday 7am–7.30pm 
Thursday 7am–7.30pm 
Friday 7am–7.30pm 
Saturday 7am–7.30pm 
Sunday 9am–3pm 

 

 

 


